"Thank You"

to the following parishioners, who were instrumental in helping with our Sacramental Programs for the children in 2017-18.

FIRST RECONCILIATION & FIRST EUCHARIST

Reconciliation

Celebration

Andres Garcia

Deanna Pinto

Arianna Veltri-

Sampogna

Aydan Hardy

Gail McMonagle

Aggie Sandrelli

Therese Howard

Sandie Kirby

Barbara Vance

Corinne Meek

Registration Corinne Meek

Sharon Ladouceur Therese Howard Donna Elliott Frances Toner Sandie Kirby

Reconciliation Children's Retreat

Aggie Sandrelli Stacey Leadbetter Iris McNulty Sophie Binczyk Alice Slabosz Emily Thomas Lindsay Dickson

Joan Willems
Rudy Wisco
Cathy Dykeman
Carolyn Meaney
Rose Tyms
Stephanie Pritchard
Margrith Petermann
Aggie Sandrelli

Eucharist Celebrations Jim Abdee Rose Marie Abdee Therese Howard Deidre Newman d Marg Lacy n Ken Merola

Marisa Dashney

First Eucharist Family Day Karen Burke

Francesca Mosier
Alyssa Simpson
Matthew Scott
Sarah Civello
Lindsay Dickson
Roberta
Deschenes
Robert Cartwright
Sandie Kirby
Paula Cortes
Gail McMonagle
Frances Toner
Melissa

Kevin Dashney Afton Brown Tricia Chapman Amelia Espiritu Julia Finlay Kathie Steffler Altar Servers

Cartwright

CONFIRMATION

Registration Donna Elliott Gail McMonagle Therese Howard Pat Milburn

Catechetical
Sessions
Julie Flynn
Christine Hannon
Lisa Maltby
Sophie Binczyk
Ryan Aunger
Stephanie Paglia
Kate Remiz
John Di Vizio
Francesca Mosier
Jackie Flynn
Kathie Steffler
Jonathan Clancy

Amarie Davidson

Sandy Stanesic-

Lahaye

Ceremonies Gail Stewart Julie Flynn Gail McMonagle

Sandie Kirby Corinne Meek Pat Milburn Iris McNulty Aggie Sandrelli Melissa Cartwright Ken Merola Kevin Dashney Afton Brown Therese Howard Robert Fortin Diana Assenza Cathy Dykeman Kevin Bell Carmela Alexander Donna Quinn Altar Servers



PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND WITH FR. FRANCISCO!

Tuesday March 26, 2019 to Thursday April 4, 2019 Cost: Approximately \$3,100 per person based on double occupancy

Meeting Night with the tour agent Tuesday June 12th at 7pm, in the Parish Centre

CWL BAKE SALE Sunday June 10th after 9 & 11 a.m. masses, in the parish centre to support our Syrian Newcomer family. Enjoy a cup of coffee and purchase something delicious to enhance your breakfast, lunch or perhaps desert for supper. We thank you for your support.

CWL GENERAL MEETING

Our June general meeting is taking place on Thursday, June 14th at 6:30 p.m. in the main room of the Parish Centre. All ladies of the parish are welcome to join us - it is a pot luck supper. We will update you on the latest CWL

information. We hope you will join us. If you require transportation or information, please contact Lisa Maltby at 905.668.3826 or Lynne Childerhouse at 905.431.6582.

Home Communion

One person is needed to complete a team of two people to bring communion to those homebound who are unable to attend mass on a regular basis. Teams rotate on a five-week schedule. Home Communion Teams make visits after the 9am mass to a list of up to eight homebound people. You are provided with training. Please contact Clark if you are interested. (905) 434-8121.

SL ShareLife Goal \$154,500

 ShareLife Collection

 2018
 2017

 \$95,853.
 \$105,350

 Donors
 345
 377

Please make a sacrificial gift to ShareLife through your parish or sharelife.org



Masses For The Week

Sat. June 9 – 9am Immaculate Heart of Blessed Virgin Mary

req. by

Sat. June 9 – 5:00pm

+Bryan McEachen

req. by Maureen Morin

Mon June 11 – 8:20am

req. by

Tue. June 12 - 8:20am

+Tello Siciliano

req. by His Wife & Family

Wed June 13 - 7:00pm

+Antonino Sidoti

req. by His Wife & Family

+Ante Barich

req. by His Wife & Family

+Stefan Hozjan

req. by Alice Hozjan & Family

+Karen Delore

req. by The Stebih-Zor Families

+Domenic & Maria Borg

reg. by Saviour & Rita Bonello

Thur. June 14 - 8:20am

+Gianbattista & Filomena Maggio

req. by Lucy Rinaldi

Fri. June 15 - 8:20am

req. by

Sat June 16 - 5:00pm

+Werner Kuenzle

req. by Jenny Kuenzle & Family

Marygrove Camp

The Society of Saint Vincent de Paul operates Marygrove Camp for less fortunate girls ages 5-13 years. Over 1,100 children attended camp last summer. Our primary source of funding for this Special Work of the society is the annual camp collection held in the parishes throughout the Archdiocese. The Annual collection for Marygrove Camp is June 9/10, 2018. Help turn concern into action. Thank you for your generous support!



MOVING?

Please contact the parish office so that we may update our records.

St. John the Evangelist Parish Marriage Preparation Program

Tuesday, Oct. 23, 30, Nov. 6, 13, 20. 27 7pm to 9pm, St. Joseph's Room, Cost: \$150 per couple To register, call (905) 668-3676

R.C.I.A

The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.) provides instruction and spiritual formation to anyone 16 years of age and older who are not baptized, or baptized in another Christian community, who would like to become a member of the Catholic Church. Catholic adults who have not yet celebrated their First Eucharist or the Sacrament of Confirmation may also take part. RCIA Sessions take place on Thursday evenings from 7pm to

9pm in the Parish Centre beginning in September. Interested participants should contact Fr. Damian at the Parish Office as soon as possible to register: (905) 668-3676.

St. John Parish Prayer Group Last Meeting for the summer

Date Topic

June 13 Fr. Leo Clifford - Gratitude

Save Summer Jobs

Reach Out to Your Member of Parliament Thousands of charitable organizations are being denied funding through the Canada Summer Jobs program. The federal government has introduced a litmus test. To qualify for funding organizations must agree with the Liberal Government on issues such as abortion and gender expression. This has impacted more than 150 jobs and more than \$1 million in funding in the Archdiocese of Toronto alone. Across Canada 1,500 groups had their applications rejected this year vs. 126 in 2017.

Cardinal Collins invites you to write to your federal Member of Parliament to respectfully express your concerns. Visit www.savesummerjobs.ca to send a message to your MP, a process that will take less than 3 minutes. You can also donate at the same site to support those organizations impacted by the new application guidelines.

Cardinal Collins has asked every parish in the Archdiocese of Toronto to take up an additional collection to make up for the loss of needed funds due to the new Federal format for the Canada Summer Jobs grant application. A second collection will be taken up on the weekend of June 23/24.

<u>Liturgical Decorating and Altar Enhancement</u>

Margaret Lance is stepping down as Coordinator of Liturgical Enhancement. The parish is extremely grateful for her years of dedicated service. If anyone has a flare with décor and is interested in this volunteer responsibility, please contact Fr. Damian as soon as possible.

Looking Ahead

Sun June 10

Second Collection, Marygrove Camp 9am – 11am Bake Sale, PC main

Tues Jun 12

9am – 1pm SVDP Food Drive, St. Marg School 7pm Meeting for Holy Land Pilgrimage Trip, in PC main

Wed Jun 13

1pm Prayer Group, (Final for summer), PC main 7:30pm Pastoral Council Meeting, PC Main

Thu Jun 14

9:45am Year-End Mass at St. Luke's school 7:30pm CWL Pot Luck Supper, PC main